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I do not support the amount of pollution cruise ships and other large ocean-going vessels are
allowed to dump in our waterways. I especially do not support additional concentrated carbon-based
pollutants being added to that mix. This is one reason why I do support Amendment #2. I have read
that our Sound's marine life have benefited from reduced traffic due to Covid. I want that trend to
continue. I have also heard that cruise lines want to paint a more positive image with regard to
pollution. For all of these reasons, I support Amendment #2.


